
 

Guatemala, June 22th, 2020  
PRONACOM-MCC-212-2020/ir              

 
 
 
 

 
Response of the Government of Guatemala 

To the First Interim Evaluation Report of 
Public-Private Partnerships 

 
 
In consultation with key partners participating in Activity 2: Strengthening the capacity to form public-private 
partnerships (PPP), which is carried out within the Resource Mobilization Project, PRONACOM reviewed the First 
Interim Evaluation Report of Public-Private Partnerships.  The report was prepared by the independent evaluation 
firm Mathematica Policy Research, which was contracted by MCC. 
 
PRONACOM welcomes the report. The findings presented in the report are quite interesting and provide valuable 
lessons for future work.   
 
Without further ado, I subscribe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Francisca de Jesús Cárdenas Morán 
Threshold Program Director 
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